
 The General Public is hereby informed that M/s 
DMIC Haryana Global City Project Ltd. has been granted 
Environment Clearance by the Government of India, 
Ministry of Environment, Forest and Climate Change, 
issued by State Environment Impact Assessment 
A u t h o r i t y  ( S E I A A ) ,  H a r y a n a  v i d e  F i l e 
No.SEIAA/HR/2022/117 dated 31.07.2022, for 
Development of Global City at Gurugram, Haryana. 
Copies of the Environmental Clearance le�er are 
available with SEIAA Haryana/MOEF&CC portal and 
HSIIDC official website. 
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